
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

School Meals News 

After the holidays we will be welcoming 
Chartwells as our new school catering 

company. 

A new menu will be sent home before the 
holidays and the price of school meals has 

reduced. 

If you pay for school meals the new price 
starting in Term 4 will be £2.05 per meal. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


